
E Komo Mai
DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS

‘Ewa Beach Homestead Project 
Community Meeting

Thursday, January 26, 2023
7:00 - 9:00 PM

‘Ewa Beach Library
(91-950 North Rd)

Project Overview
The State Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) is developing a master plan and preparing an 
environmental assessment for approximately 80 acres of recently acquired land in ‘Ewa Beach, O‘ahu. 

The ‘Ewa Beach homestead community is primarily intended to provide residential homesteading 
opportunities to native Hawaiian beneficiaries on the O‘ahu Residential Waiting List, which currently has the 
most beneficiaries waiting for homesteads. Homestead development is the highest priority in DHHL’s O‘ahu 
Island Plan and the uses and character of this project are envisioned to be compatible with the surrounding 
community of ‘Ewa Beach.

This is a public meeting for the ‘Ewa Beach community and other stakeholders with an interest in the 
project. Please join us to learn more about the project, provide input, and ask questions. 

Project Area Map

For more information and to sign up 
for the project mailing list, please visit 

the project website:

dhhl.hawaii.gov/po/oahu/ewa-beach-
homestead-project/

SCAN ME!

1/10/2023Questions? Please contact Malachi Krishok: mkrishok@ssfm.com or 808-356-1272


